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Mr. Chairman, 

 Director-General, 

 Excellencies, Colleagues 

  First of all, I am pleased to extend, on behalf of the Government of the 

State of Kuwait, our sincere appreciation and gratitude to the government of 

the Republic of Indonesia for their warm hospitality and exceptional 

welcoming. Likewise, I would like to commend the organizers of this Ninth 

WTO Ministerial Conference and the WTO Secretariat for the outstanding 

arrangement of this meeting.  

I also take this opportunity to congratulate Mr. Roberto Azevedo for 

assuming the post of the Director General of the World Trade Organization, 

wishing him and his deputies every success in their enormous tasks. 

As well, I seize this occasion to welcome our newest member to the 

WTO the Republic of Yemen, where I am sincerely confident of their 

significant and positive contribution to the goals of this organization. 

 

 





environment and to make it more attractive to domestic and foreign investors, 

we have issued a number of new laws and introduced some significant 

amendments on diverse existing laws. 

Mr. Chairman 

I would like to urge all members to support us in two key issues, first 

recognizing the Arabic Language as one of WTO's official languages, as this 

would significantly increase our participation in works and negotiations of the 

Organization, and would support more communications and relationships 

between civil communities within the Arab countries and the Multilateral 

Trading System. 

 Furthermore, we seek and look forward to your support for the League of 

Arab States request to become an observer member in the organization and in 

the ministerial conference, as this would enable all Arab countries to pursue 

WTO issues, and to contribute to the success of its decisions and agreements. 

 

Thank You 

  



 


